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Poowong, Loch & Nyora Sewerage Scheme: Project Update 
 

Sewerage connections in the township Nyora are well underway with around 90 properties connected to 
the scheme to date. The pump stations and transfer mains connecting all three townships to the Lang 
Lang Waste Water Treatment Plant are now commissioned and operational. 

Property owners in the townships of Poowong, Loch and Nyora are reminded that expressions of interest 
for connection through the voluntary component of the scheme are closing soon. Both Mandatary and 
Voluntary properties are required to be connected prior to 30th June 2016 to receive the subsidised 
connection rates. Please contact the Connections Team on 1800 728 256 to arrange a property 
inspection.  

South Gippsland Water’s Managing Director Philippe du Plessis said, “Further connections in Nyora are 
in progress and residents in the townships of Poowong and Loch have had on-site consultations with 
South Gippsland Water officers in preparation for on-ground work to commence in the next few weeks.”  

South Gippsland Water will be hosting an information drop in session and BBQ at the SGW shop located 
on the Nyora - Poowong Road, Poowong, on the 28th January 2016 from 5.30 – 7.30. Staff will be on site 
to answer any questions around the scheme and connection for the voluntary properties prior to the 
close off date. 

“South Gippsland Water officers and crews have been diligent in liaising closely with property owners in 
all three townships,” added Mr du Plessis. “There have been many productive and collaborative 
meetings with the community members, many of whom have taken up the incentives and opportunities 
associated with the scheme, allowing the project to move ahead successfully and effectively.”  

The Poowong, Loch and Nyora Sewerage Scheme, is in place to address existing public health and 
environment issues from aging, failing and poorly maintained septic systems. 
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